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Question Submitted by Paul C. McCarren, UXOInfo.com reader.

Ohio Two weeks ago, a 6 year old boy found an ordnance item (shown below) in a creek bed while
hiking with his family. The family was hiking in a wildlife area over 30 miles away from a military
area or known FUDS.

The family reported the find to local authorities who BIP'd the item. The identification of the item
was not released but was reported as 'inert'.

If you can identify the item shown in the images above, please submit your response as a comment
using the comment button below.
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